
Frequently Asked Questions 

What is the purpose of the online meeting? 
The purpose of the online meeting is to provide information on plans to replace the 
girders and redeck the bridge over Rodgers Creek on Missouri Route N, 1.2 miles 
east of Brinktown in Maries County.  

Why is this work necessary?  
The existing Rodgers Creek Bridge was built in 1967 and is 53 years old.  The 
condition of the bridge has reached a point where the bridge girders and deck 
replacement are necessary.  

How will traffic be affected? 
During construction, Route N will be closed at the bridge location for up to three 
months.  Drivers are asked to seek alternate routes around the construction.  
Changeable Message Signs will be used to help traffic find the best alternate routes.  

When will the work take place? 
The project is scheduled to be awarded in the fall of 2020, with construction taking 
place in 2021. 

Will additional right of way be needed to construct these projects? 
No new right of way will be required. 

What will the project cost?  
The total cost is approximately $426,000. 

How can I learn more? 
You may learn more by contacting us toll-free at 1-888-ASK-MoDOT (275-6636) or by 
visiting www.modot.org/central.  
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